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The Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and 

Confidence Building Measures in Asia (CICA) presents its 

compliments to the Embassies of the Member States in Ankara, 

Beijing, Moscow, Nur-Sultan, Tashkent and to the Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Kazakhstan and has the honour to 

communicate the following. 

The Secretariat is preparing CICA draft Work Plan for the year 

2021. In this regard, the Secretariat kindly requests the Member 

States to submit their proposals of activities to be conducted by them 

in the year 2021, in compliance with the Catalogue of CBMs of 

CICA as latest by 06 November 2020. 

The Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the 

Embassies of the Member States and to the Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs of the Republic of Kazakhstan the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

Nur-Sultan,  16 October 2020 
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